
Larimer County Bar - Family Law Section Invites you to:

THE CHANGING 
NEW YEAR
An Update on Family Court

A Fantastic event to kick off the  introduction
of the

Family Law Section

Please direct any questions or concerns to Brooke Alexander
(970) 725-6626 or Brooke@aefamilylaw.com

What:   Family Law Court Update -
Magistrate Christiansen will be giving an update
on the changes coming for family practitioners -
including new 2B expectations, and the changes
to emergency hearings

 
Where: 200 W. Oak Street, First Floor, Fort Collins, CO 8052

In the Boyd Lake Room
 

When:  January 22, 2020 at 12:00 pm - brown bag lunch CLE. 


